
 

Proposed changes to the tendered 
bus service network in Preston, 
South Ribble and Chorley 
Background 

Lancashire County Council is proposing to expand the bus network it 

supports across Preston, South Ribble and Chorley to improve services 

and create new public transport links within the area. 

Timescales 

The changes to services are due to take place on 31 March 2025 in line 

with new contracts for operating the services. We would like to make 

sure the changes to timetables work well for existing passengers – if you 

would like to give us your feedback please email bsip@lancashire.gov.uk 

by Monday 20 January. 

Summary of changes 

The bus services affected by the changes are: 

Service 12 (Preston – Longton)  

Service 111 (Preston – Wigan)  

Service 112 (Preston – Croston)  

Service 114 (Chorley – Leyland)  

Service 117 & 118 (Chorley local services)  

Service 119 (Preston – Chorley)  
 

Scan this QR code with your smart phone or go to 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-and-

travel/public-transport/bus-service-changes/preston-

south-ribble-and-chorley/ to find details of all the 

proposed changes including revised routes and 

timetables. 
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